
        
 

 

Memorandum 
 
TO: New Employees 

 

RE: Mantoux (Tuberculosis) Testing 

 

 

As required by law, every school district employee is required to have a Mantoux (Tuberculosis) 

test prior to employment. If you wish, you may have this test performed by your personal 

physician.  

 

However, if you are a resident of Gloucester County, the Gloucester County Health Department 

will perform this test at no charge. 

 

Gloucester County Department of Health & Human Services Office @ East Holly 

204 East Holly Avenue 

Sewell, NJ 

2nd and 4th Monday of the month from 9 AM to 11AM  

 

Gloucester County Department of Health & Human Services 

Paulsboro Health Center 

1000 Delaware Street in Paulsboro 

1st and 3rd Monday of the month from 9 AM to 11 AM 

 

If you elect to have the test done at the Health Department, please ask them for a verification 

form indicating that your test was completed. When you receive this verification form, please 

return it to the Administration Building-Business office.  

 

Please contact the Health Department prior to your testing in case an appointment must be made 

or the day of the testing has been changed.  

  

Gloucester County Department of Health 

204 East Holly Avenue 

Sewell, NJ 

(856) 218-4100 [Option 3] 

  
 


